

27th February 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 11 Geography Trip to Hunstanton

We are writing to inform you that due to the current weather conditions and the threat of further snow and freezing temperatures we are postponing the trip to Hunstanton due to take place on Wednesday 28th February 2018.

This has been rearranged for Tuesday 20th March 2018. We will accept your original consent to apply to the new date unless you have informed us otherwise.

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused. If you have any further questions please contact Mr Bidwell on 01536 213100 or at mbidwell@corbytechnicalschool.org.

Yours sincerely,



Mrs A Reynolds
Principal